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A Happy New Year! We hope our readers had a wonderful X'mas and new year 
holiday. 

The editorial committee of the Journal Flow Injection Analysis have decided to 
publish the journal with A4 size, typewritten in a two-column layout, and 
manuscripts (Reviews, Research Articles, Technical Articles, Topics and Reports) 
must be submitted in camera-ready form. The rule will be applied to Vol.17, No.1, 
2000. We show "Submission Rules", "Instructions for Authors" and "Sample". Our 
goal is that this journal will be increasingly supported by FIA colleagues around 
the world and will grow to become a major international journal. We anticipate the 
submission of numerous manuscripts from many countries. 
With kind regards. 

Professor Tadao Sakai 
Editor-in-Chief 
Journal Flow Injection Analysis 




